
The Parish of St. Oscar Romero 
   St. Peter in Chains, St. John Vianney and The Priory 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                         
  

 
 

  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We pray for the sick of the parish family.                                                                                                   
May the Lord grant them all health and peace of mind and body: 

 
Sacrament of Baptism: Please collect a green leaflet from the back of the churches.                                             

This is for children ONLY, and one parent MUST be baptized Catholic. 
 

Sacrament of Marriage: 6 Months’ notice must be given before the date of marriage.                                  
 

Masses received this week:  Ann, Ken & Mark Braiden (RIP), Fred & Betty Stamp (RIP),                                  
Fr Gary sss (RIP)  Mary Tipping (S) Fr Ray Matus Cong.Orat (LD) John Burk (A) Special intention (M&D)        

Roy Green (LD)  

St Oscar Romero Parish Lottery! 
 

£50 No 322 Barbara Kennedy     
 

£25 No 74 David Birds 
 

£25 No 316 John Ormerod  
 

Last week’s Collections for the 
Parish: 

 £ 621:68 
Standing Orders: 

July (4 weeks) £1714:00 
August (4 weeks) £1756:00 

 
  
 
 
 
   

This week’s Mass Timetable. 
 

Monday No Mass 
      

Tuesday: St Peter’s Church        
10am 

Wednesday St Pauls School              
10am                                                             

Thursday: No Mass                                                           
Friday St Peter’s School                                           

10am                                     
Saturday: St Peter’s Church 6pm 

Vigil 

Sunday: St Peter’s at 9am 
 

The Priory at 10:30am 
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Email: shaun.braiden@dioceseofsalford.org.uk Telephone: 0125451417.Registered Charity No:250037 29th Sept 24  
 

 
 
 
 

Parish Priest: 
Fr Shaun Braiden 

 

 Reconciliation/ Confessions  

The next availability will be on 
Saturday 5th October from 11:15am 
until 11:45am at 
St Peter’s.  

The Priory upon request.  

 

  

 

 

 

  

The Priory upon request 

Funerals this week: 

Funeral service on Wednesday 2nd 
October at 11:15am in St Peter’s 

Church, followed by cremation for 
the late Ann Crump. 

Funeral service Friday 4th October at 
12:30pm in St Peter’s Church 
followed by cremation for the late 
Cliff Barnes.  

May they rest in peace and rise in 
glory.  

 Virtual Christmas Fair. 

  This will be held week beginning 
2nd December and will be live every 

evening at 6-30pm for 5 nights. 
Donations of gifts are being taken. 
Please feel free to bring prizes to 
help this work. We rely on your 
gifts to create the prizes for this 

great event. Please support as best 
you can.  

Terrys Chocolate Oranges. 

Please would you consider bringing 
a Terr’s orange to support our 

festive creations! Snowmen, Father 
Christmas’s and something new… 

If you have been knitting, can you 
please let us have you items no later 

than week ending 13th October.  

Many thanks.  

Easter 2025 

Any adults thinking about becoming 
a Catholic next year. A short meeting 
will take place on Tuesday October 
1st at 7pm at St Peter’s Presbytery. 

Harvest Festival. 

During the month of October, I’m 
inviting you to bring a tin of meat, 

veg, beans, soup… to create a 
thanksgiving for what we have, and 

so help those struggling. Our 
donations will be given to the food 

bank.  Christmas Cards. 

In the next couple of weeks, we will 
have Christmas cards for sale, these 

are pictures of our churches last 
Christmas.  

These will be available at the back 
of church from 13th October.  

Fr Luke Bradbury! 

Congratulations to our New Priest 
Ordained on Saturday morning by 
the Bishop of Salford. We wish Fr 

Luke every happiness as he embarks 
this wonderful journey serving God. 


